
Below is a fraudulent email. It was not sent by the Federal Reserve. Do NOT click on any of the links.  

Be aware that phishing emails frequently have attachments and/or links to web pages that host malicious code and 
software. Do not open attachments or follow web links in unsolicited emails from unknown parties or from parties with 
whom you do not normally communicate, or that appear to be known but are suspicious or otherwise unusual. 

If you ever receive any similar emails or anything of a suspicious nature related to your Independent Financial accounts, 
please contact your local branch immediately.  

= = = = == = = = = = == = Sample Email = = = = = = = = = = = = = = == =

From: fedwire@federalreserve.gov [mailto:fedwire@federalreserve.gov]  
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2019 10:09 AM 
To: Doe, John 
Subject: Your Wire Fund Transfer 

The Wire transaction , recently sent from your checking account (by you or 
any other person), was cancelled by the Federal Reserve Wire Network. 

Please click here to view details. 

----------------------------------------------------------------- 

Diego Ortiz, 
Fraud Department 

 = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = == == == == 
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